Minutes of IQAC meeting held on 08.04.2019 at 4:30 pm in the Board room adjacent to the
Director Office.

A meeting of the IQAC committee was held on 08.04.2019 at 4:30 pm in the board room
adjacent to the Director office. The following decisions were taken in the meeting.

* The process of faculty recruitment should be taken up at the earliest by the DFA office.

* To attract more Ph.D students, the policy for awarding institute fellowships (per
faculty)to GATE qualified Ph.D students should be reviewed.

® There is already a Committee for revision of B.Tech scheme and syllabi. However, for
the exiting students, there is a need to introduce more courses in humanities and offer

them more flexibility of choice. Concerned departments should send a proposal for the
same.

Meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair.

Coordinator, IQAC



